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An Update from Andrew… 

 Last Wednesday night, we were excited to welcome Michael, Brooke and Mack Miller 
to our church family! Michael’s business in town is U-Save Auto Rental, and Brooke works as 
a nurse with St. Thomas Midtown in Nashville. I hope you will introduce yourself if you have 
not already met them. We had a great day of worship together on Sunday, with many guests. 
I had a conversation recently with someone who was discussing what it is like to walk into an 
auditorium for the first time. It can sometimes be intimidating, and we wonder if the place we 
choose to sit is someone else’s “usual seat.” It is not a bad thing to have a place where your 
family usually sits; I know that our family has a pew you can find us just about every Sunday. 
Yet I hope all of us realize it is much more important to make a guest feel welcome than it is 
to sit in our “usual seat.” Let’s keep our focus on welcoming guests and introducing them to 
Jesus! 
 On Monday night, our Fellowship Hall was transformed into the set of The Price is Right 
for our Golden Age Banquet. There were prizes, a plinko Board, a wheel to spin, and even 
the showcase showdown! Although I think some of our teens had to be introduced to the 
Price is Right for the first time in order for them to decorate and lead the evening, they did an 
excellent job. They decorated during the day, served throughout the meal, and they even 
stayed afterward to clean up the Fellowship Hall. Jon David Schwartz and Katie Williams 
coordinated their efforts, and Amy Schwartz helped the teens fill the plates and deliver the 
food. It was encouraging to see all of them combine their talents in order to make that night 
happen. Congratulations to Wendell Robinson, who won the showcase showdown! 
 On Sunday, Noel Whitlock will be with us, and I am looking forward to it. He will preach 
Sunday morning, and then he will teach a combined adult Bible class in the auditorium. After 
class, we will enjoy a potluck meal together, so bring some food and plan on eating with us. 
Once our meal has concluded, we will have our evening devotional together in the Fellowship 
Hall. Why not invite some friends to join us on that Sunday. You will be blessed and encour-
aged by Noel’s preaching.  
 We are also preparing for our annual preaching workshop here at Graymere. Almost 60 
have signed up to be with us at some point on Monday, and we have several staying for our 
extra day on Tuesday, where Kirk Brothers will be speaking. When you think about all the 
ministers who will be present and the congregations where they serve, we have a neat op-
portunity to bless congregations all over with this workshop. Thank you for being a church 
family that supports efforts like this one. Let’s keep learning and growing together!  
 

Sunday’s Messages 
AM – Our God is Worthy of Our Worship (Psalm 42:1-4): Noel Whitlock 

PM – Devotional: Noel Whitlock 



Our Sick 
Dismissed:  Ruth Hughes, Bill Chaf-

fin 

The Bridge:  Mary Margaret Lovell, 

127 

Maury Regional Hospital:  Shannon 

Gilchrist Rm 395 

 
 

Sympathy 
We extend our sympathy to the family 
of R. C. Schwartz, grandfather of J.D. 
Schwartz.  The funeral will be Satur-

day, February 22, in Winters, TX.  The 
Winters Funeral Home is in charge of 

arrangements. 
We extend our sympathy to the family 
of Helen Lusk.  Funeral was today .   

 

 

Remember in Prayer 

Edie Schoeberl, Connie Putman, Mike Sutherland, Shane Green, Kathy 
Baggett, Doris Savage, Debbie Davis, Jewel Whitlatch, Tessa Fleming, 
Linda & Martin Jobe, Kenny Compton, Beverly Martin, Roger Riddle, Larry 
and Dotty King, Samantha Baugus, Paulette Francis, April Tom (friend of 
Jack and Mary Alice Malone), Kimberly McGinn (sister of Jeff 
McGinn), Cindy West (daughter of Norma Dickens), Darlene, Amanda and 
Maddie Romer, Burt Anderson (brother of Andrea Marshall), Lisa Kreuzer, 
Marie Filson, Shirley Haston, (mother of Rachel Batey), Nan Price, Tim 
Mullican (father of Kara Bishop), Donald Riddick (nephew of Starlene Buie), 
Diane Campbell, Fern Hill, John Phillip Barmer (son-in-law of Carol Bailey), 
Kim Slater (niece of Gerald Buie), Jimmy Copley (father of Mary Beth Horton 
& David Copley), James & Judy Dickey, Don Swenson, Cynthia Mynes, Le-
on Cheek, Charlotte Brown (sister of Gerald Buie), Truman Orton, Margue-
rite Sands, Arianna Rohrer 

Senior Adults 

Senior Adult Visitation - 9:00 
AM on Thursday, February 27th  

Ladies of the congregation are 
invited to a bridal tea 
honoring Mady New-
by, bride elect of Blake 
Hayes on Sunday, Feb-
ruary 23, 2:00 - 

3:30pm in the educational foy-
er.  Mady is registered at Ye 
Peddler, Target, Bed, Bath & Be-
yond.  

 

 

Meals Program 
February 24:  Wanda Robinson 

February 26:  Mable Delk 

February 28: Kitty Chaffin 

 
 

.Youth News 
Horizons is open for registration 7th

-12th graders. 

Go to www.fhu.edu/horizons to reg-

ister. 

GSM Spring Renewal for our 6th-
12th graders is March 13-15… go to 
www.graymerestudentministry.com/
applications to sign up for retreat. 
Cost is $35 for the weekend, or use 
your phone and the QR code below 

to access the registration. 

Lost & Found 
• Several Bibles have accumulated, if 

yours is missing please check. 

• An ipad was found on the bus.  If 
you have lost one and can identify 

it, call the church office.  

New Members 

We welcome Michael and Brooke 
Miller to Graymere.  They live at 3008 
Viewpointe Way in Columbia.  Michael 
is a business owner and Brooke is a 
nurse.  The have one son, Mack who 
will be three years old on February 
18th..  Their phone numbers are:  Mi-
chael: 931.212.0075 and Brooke: 
615.218.8318.  They are in Care 

Group 1.  

LL2L 
  Puppet Practice Sunday @ 4pm 

@ Senior House 

 NO Bible Bowl practice Sunday, 
February 23   *Bible bowl written 
test will be given Sunday after 
the potluck lunch *                   

 Song Leading and Songs of Faith 
will meet on Wednesdays at 

6:15pm 

Special Sunday--February 23 

 

This Sunday we will have Noel Whit-
lock from Searcy, Arkansas to preach 
for us.  We will have a combined adult 
Bible class in the auditorium and then 
enjoy a potluck lunch in the Fellowship 
Hall.  Following the meal, we will have 
an afternoon devotional in the Fellow-
ship Hall.  Please make plans to come 
and bring enough food for your family 
and a little extra for our guests.  Our 
Preaching Workshop will be the next 
day and we have around 50 signed up 

to come. 

http://www.fhu.edu/horizons
http://www.graymerestudentministry.com/applications
http://www.graymerestudentministry.com/applications

